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-EXTERNAL-

Dear Cultural Heritage Commission: 

I live in Belmont Shore near the proposed historic restoration project for
South of Nick’s at 5354 E 2nd Street in Belmont Shore. Nick’s is a first-
class operation that I have personally enjoyed for many years. I have now
resided in Belmont Shore for 11 years and  I believe adding a South of
Nick’s to 2nd Street would be a big win for our community. I believe the
restoration of this historic building to its original use as a restaurant will
significantly improve the quality of life and business activity in the area.
Bringing back historic features of the building will enhance the look and
feel of the community. Also, the addition of outdoor dining is very
important in the post-pandemic world, so I am fully supportive of that
aspect of the project. Please accept my support and feel free to contact
me should you have any questions. Thank you.

Tamara Haddad
IFBB PRO Olympian Athlete
Certified Personal and Small Group Fitness Trainer AAAI/ISMA
(562) 537-3138
Tamarahaddad777@yahoo.com
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